
. This Technical Circular and the material contained in it is provided only for the purpose of 
supplying current information to the reader and not as an advice to be relied upon by any 
person. 
. While we have taken utmost care to be as factual as possible, readers/ users are advised to 
verify the exact text and content of the Regulation from the original source/ issuing Authority. 

Subject: Marshall Islands Ship Security Advisory No. 07-23 Reg. Geopolitical conflict in 

Israel. 

1. In view of the current geopolitical conflict in Israel as well as the recent attacks on Israeli

ports, Republic of Marshall Islands (RMI) Administration vide Ship Security Advisory

No. 07-23 has advised as following.

 The threat to collateral damage to merchant vessels has significantly increased.

 Vessels with links to Israel or the United States may be under heightened threat of

attack within Israeli territorial waters, the Arabian Gulf, Strait of Hormuz, Gulf of

Oman and Red sea areas.

2. Accordingly, the security level for Israeli ports and territorial waters has been raised to

Security level III (or equivalent security measures).

3. All security incidences must be reported to the administration at: marsec@register-iri-

com, dutyofficer@register-iri-com, and +1 571 441 1885.

4. Ship owners/ operators and masters of Marshall Islands flagged ships are advised to be

guided by above and ensure compliance
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Whilst the utmost care has been taken in the compilation of the Technical Information, neither Indian Register of 

Shipping, its affiliates and subsidiaries if any, nor any of its directors, officers, employees or agents assume any 

responsibility and shall not be liable to any person for any loss, damage or expense caused in any manner 

whatsoever by reliance on the information in this document. 
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SHIP SECURITY ADVISORY No. 07-23 

To: Owners/Operators, Masters, Company Security Officers, Recognized Security 

Organizations 

Subject: GEOPOLITICAL CONFLICT IN ISRAEL 

Date: 10 October 2023 

Following the geopolitical conflict in Israel as well as the recent attacks on Israeli ports, the 

Republic of the Marshall Islands (RMI) Maritime Administrator (the "Administrator") provides 

the following advice: 

• The security level for Israeli ports and territorial waters has been raised to Security Level

III (or equivalent security measures) by the Administrator.

• The threat of collateral damage to merchant vessels has increased significantly.

• Vessels with links to Israel or the United States may be under heightened threat of attack

within Israeli territorial waters, the Arabian Gulf, Strait of Hormuz, Gulf of Oman, and

Red Sea areas.

• All security incidents must be reported to the Administrator at: marsec@register-iri.com,

dutyofficer@register-iri.com, and +1 571 441 1885.

Vessels transiting the Red Sea, Northern Indian Ocean, Arabian Gulf, Strait of Hormuz, and Gulf 

of Oman should follow the advice in Ship Security Advisory No. 03-23.  

Please direct any questions or concerns on this subject to marsec@register-iri.com.  
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